
 
 

Dear valued customer, we appreciate your continued understanding and support during the 

COVID-19 crisis. At Dayille, we are committed to the safety of our employees, our customers, 

and our community. We are closely monitoring the current situation and are following guidance 

from the CDC, WHO, and our state and local public health officials.  

Due to the increasing volume of traffic in the store and the challenges that is presenting with 

providing proper distancing between customers and staff, we would like to inform our 

customers that effective Saturday March 28th we will limit access to the store. We are 

accepting phone or e-mail orders for pick up, and continue to offer our delivery service on 

weekdays.    

Our store will be fully staffed to answer phone calls and any questions you may have, take 

orders, prepare orders for pick up, and load vehicles.  However our store will not be allowing 

any non-staff members inside.   

We understand that this may be an inconvenience for some however we are trying to keep the 

safety of our staff and customers as our first priority.  We are also doing our best to adhere to 

the restrictions in place for the next two weeks while still providing our customers full access to 

needed supplies.  

Everything in the store and warehouse is still available for purchase. Please call at least a half 

hour in advance so that we can prepare your order. Cash and check payments can be 

facilitated. However, we are encouraging card payments if at all possible to help maintain a 

more expedited process in filling orders. 

Thank you for your continued support, understanding and patience as we navigate this unique 

time.     

 


